
 

 

 

 

 

If you have any questions or comments 

regarding this scheme please do not 

hesitate to contact Cambridgeshire Virtual 

School.  

You can email  the  Dolly Parton Imagina-

tion Library coordinator, at 

virtualschool@cambridgeshire.gov.uk  

 

We really hope this scheme helps to 

encourage all children in care to have a 

love of books and reading as early as 

possible, and that you will enjoy reading 

them with the children in your care. 
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